
Notice of Public Hearing 

The Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 18, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. or 
as soon thereafter as may be heard, in the Board of Supervisors' Chambers, Courthouse, 311 Fourth Street, Yreka, 
California, on the following item: 

Presentation of the Existing Conditions Background Report 
for the Siskiyou County 2050 General Plan Update 

The Existing Conditions Background Report provides a clear understanding of current trends and conditions in 
the county. The Report provides a detailed description of a range of topics within the county, such as economic 
and demographic conditions, housing, land use, natural resources, and public facilities, services, and 
infrastructure. The Existing Conditions Background Report is policy neutral. The Background Report also serves 
as the “Environmental Setting” section of the Environmental Impact Report (EIR) prepared for the General Plan. 

The action of presenting a report is not defined as a “Project” pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act 
(CEQA) Guidelines Section 21065. Therefore, CEQA does not apply. Additionally, no action will be taken. This 
item is simply a presentation of a report to provide information to the Planning Commission and the public as well 
as seek input from the Planning Commission and the public. 

The public may attend by zoom/teleconference or in person. All interested persons are invited to be present and 
be heard thereon or present comments in writing to the Board of Supervisors, 311 Fourth Street, Room 201, 
Yreka, CA 96097 or to the following email: wendy@sisqvotes.org. All items presented to the Board of Supervisors 
during a public hearing, including but not limited to, letters, e-mail, petitions, photos, or maps, become a permanent 
part of the record and must be submitted to the Clerk of the Board. It is advised that the presenter bring 7 copies 
of anything presented to the Board and that the presenter create copies in advance for their own records. 

All public records related to an open session item on the agenda, which are not exempt from disclosure pursuant 
to the California Public Records Act, that are distributed to a majority of the legislative body will be available for 
public inspection at 311 Fourth Street, Room 201, Yreka CA 96097 at the same time that the public records are 
distributed or made available to a majority of the members of the legislative body. All supporting documentation 
is available for public review in the office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, located in the Siskiyou County 
Clerk’s Office, 311 Fourth Street, Room 201, Yreka, CA 96097, during regular business hours, 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 
p.m. and 1:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

Laura Bynum, County Clerk 

 By: s:/ Wendy Winningham, Deputy
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